
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'pbarth@thirdsectorcap.org'pbarth@thirdsectorcap.org

Date: 6/23/2013 4:33:20 PM
Subject: Re: Meeting

Thanks - sorry I didn't get back in there, but as I said, the budget vetoes have taken over our lives until Tuesday night.


I'll double-back with the agencies later to get a sense of where they think SC goes from here.


CLS


 

From: Peter Barth [mailto:pbarth@thirdsectorcap.org] 

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2013 04:31 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Re: Meeting 

 

Christian,


Thanks again for letting me fill in for Rick on Friday.  I thoroughly enjoyed our conversation, and look 
forward to seeing how the project develops in South Carolina over the next few months.  As always, 
we're here to help however we can. 
 

Not sure how DHEC/DSS folks felt post the late morning and afternoon meetings, but I walked away 
excited to see how departments think about future PFS options in the state.  I promised to follow-up 
with more information about related projects around the country, and they said they would be 
debriefing with their program staff about PFS and potential alignment with their priorities.  
 

All the best, 


Peter


On Fri, Jun 21, 2013 at 7:32 AM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Not a problem - thanks.


CLS


 

From: Peter Barth [mailto:pbarth@thirdsectorcap.org] 

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2013 03:11 AM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Re: Meeting 

 

Hi Christian, 


mailto:Soura,%20Christian
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Looking forward to our conversation this morning.  I just got in to Columbia and looked at Rick's 
exact schedule - it looks like I'm with Treasurer Loftis at 9:30 for 30 minutes, which means I may 
be a few minutes past 10 by the time I get to the Governor's Office.  My apologies for the tight 
scheduling. 
 

See you soon, 


Peter


On Thu, Jun 20, 2013 at 4:47 PM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                Sorry to hear that – I didn’t know, but hope it’s going as well as it can be.

 

                Glad to meet with Peter tomorrow, and hope you’re back to 100% soon.  Thanks.

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

From: Rick Edwards [mailto:redwards@thirdsectorcap.org] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 12:54 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Marcia Chong; Peter Barth

Subject: Re: Meeting

 

Hi, Christian . I presume you have heard that I am in hospital after unexpected surgery. I was 
looking forward to meetings , but Peter is excellent in experience and has offered

cover these meetings . You will have good thoughtful discussions. 

 

Talk again when I get back on feet. 
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Regards. 


Rick Edwards

Partner

Third Sector Capital Partners

203 856 0850

www.Thirdsectorcap.org

 

On Jun 18, 2013, at 10:55 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                Thanks – our DSS folks have a particular interest in discussing potential applications for 
SIBs relating to child care, child abuse prevention, and the transition from welfare to work, so if 
you have particular cases/experiences with projects along those lines, they’d be especially 
interested in hearing more about those.

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

From: Rick Edwards [mailto:redwards@thirdsectorcap.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 7:06 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Marcia Chong

Subject: Re: Meeting

 

Christian, looking forward to meeting with you and I would enjoy meeting these 
other key people during the times you have scheduled. Rick
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Richard Edwards

Partner, Capital Markets

Third Sector Capital Partners

203 856 0850

Redwards@thirdsectorcap.org

www.thirdsectorcap.org

 

On Mon, Jun 17, 2013 at 2:25 PM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> 
wrote:

                Just to follow-up, I have you penciled in to meet with me at 10, and then if you’re 
available, with Jamie Shuster from our Department of Health and Environmental Control at 11 
and also Lillian Koller, the Director of our Department of Social Services at 1PM.  Would those 
times work?  It would all be in our conference room.  Thanks.

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

From: Rick Edwards [mailto:redwards@thirdsectorcap.org] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 6:49 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Marcia Chong

Subject:  Re: Meeting
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Looking forward to brainstorming and sharing new lessons learned! Rick


Rick Edwards

Partner

Third Sector Capital Partners

203 856 0850

www.Thirdsectorcap.org

 

On Jun 5, 2013, at 9:31 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> 
wrote:

                Let’s meet in the Governor’s Office conference room.  It’s on the 1st floor in 
the State House.  Public entry is through the main entrance on the northeast corner 
of the building.  If you check-in at the receptionist’s desk, they’ll grab me…and the 
number in the signature below is my cell.  Thanks.

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

From: Rick Edwards [mailto:redwards@thirdsectorcap.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 10:17 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Marcia Chong

Subject: Re: Meeting

 

Christian, 10 am on Friday , the 21st works for me.  Where should I 
come to meet you?  I look forward to it.  

 

Regards. Rick
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Richard Edwards

Partner, Capital Markets

Third Sector Capital Partners

203 856 0850

Redwards@thirdsectorcap.org

www.thirdsectorcap.org

 

On Tue, Jun 4, 2013 at 9:19 AM, Soura, Christian 
<ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                Sure – 10AM Friday would work best.  I can check with our Departments of 
Social Services and Health and Human Services about meeting as well, since those 
are the agencies under the Governor’s jurisdiction that are responsible for the 
largest share of our social welfare programs.  Thanks.

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

From: Rick Edwards [mailto:redwards@thirdsectorcap.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 11:32 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Re: Meeting

 

Christian, how is 9 or 10 am on friday, 21st?  I will be in nyc and will fly 
down thursday late.  Joe also wants to meet with me on friday.  Do you 
have any other government folks that I should meet with to introduce 
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Third Sector to?  I think our agenda can focus on making sure Third 
Sector is best positioned to help you launch in early 2014.  Regards. Rick

 

Richard Edwards

Partner, Capital Markets

Third Sector Capital Partners

203 856 0850

Redwards@thirdsectorcap.org

www.thirdsectorcap.org

 

On Mon, Jun 3, 2013 at 10:47 AM, Soura, Christian 
<ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Rick,

 

                Sorry – I know I’m overdue getting back to you.  I just got your 
VM a minute ago.  Of those dates, the 21st would be the best on my end.
  Our regular session ends this Thursday, but the budget’s still quite a 
way from being finished, and there are a few other major initiatives that 
may also sneak into the extended session that will likely run for the next 
couple of weeks.

 

                Thanks – talk to you soon.

 

CLS

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff
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(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

 

 

 

-- 

Peter Barth
Third Sector Capital Partners
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www.thirdsectorcap.org | @3SCapital

-- 

Peter Barth
Third Sector Capital Partners
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